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MEETING WITH STEERING COMMITTEE R&D CELL HARIPUR CHAMBER OF 

COMMERCE, DATED JANUARY 21, 2021 REGARDING ADJUSTMENT ACCOUNT OF EDF 

PROJECT 

Meeting was held at Haripur chamber of commerce and industry (HCCI), Haripur, KP to discuss 

the progress and current status EDF funded project at HCCI. Mr. M. Tehseen (DD, TDAP Islamabad), 

Mr. M. Tariq (AD, TDAP Islamabad) and Mrs. Kinza Afsar, Assistant Director TDAP Abbottabad 

discussed about the adjustment account in detail and explained procedure of closing of EDF projects to 

the steering committee. Mr. Shahbaz Majeed Sheikh (President HCCI) Mr. Amjad Chugtai (Senior Vice 

President HCCI) and all other members asked several questions regarding the current project which were 

all addressed. Phase II of the project for Laboratory setup at Hattar was also discussed and team TDAP 

guided about the procedure. 

All members appreciated efforts of TDAP in supporting and facilitating the business community 

and look forward to enhanced collaboration. 
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